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December 5, 2020

I visited your home construction site at the above pddress to asses a comment made by a government building

inspector regarding window and door headers.

The 2”x10” headers are installed under the top sil| plates, which is an unusual construction technique but is
adequate for this building. The window and door|headers are correctly sized and have the necessary support
studs. The imposed loads are transferred through(the studs to the foundation below as required.

These headers are structurally sound and do not impact the structural integrity of the remaining framing.

Please call my office if you have any questions|or need additional engineering support.
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